

Plumcroft Primary School

Plum Lane Campus Plum Lane, Plumstead, London, SE18 3HW Tel: 020 8854 1308

Headteacher: Mr Richard Slade

Vincent Road Campus Vincent Road, Woolwich, London, SE18 6RG Tel: 0208 317 2518

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Annette Graney

Wednesday 8th January, 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Science Museum trip

To further our work on Forces and Magnets as part of our science curriculum this term, we will be visiting the science museum in Kensington, west London. Children complete follow up activities based on this educational trip. Two classes will go together on two days. We will be walking down to Woolwich Arsenal Station, then travelling by train to Cannon Street and underground tube to South Kensington. We will be leaving school promptly at 8.50 am on the day of our trip and return at approximately 4.30pm.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for the day. No fizzy drinks, cans or glass containers please. Also, in our unpredictable weather, please can your child bring a suitable coat/jacket, comfortable footwear and school uniform.

As we have booked the 'Feel the Force' show, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4 to cover this cost.

Friday 17th January 2020

Class 3G Class 3A

Tuesday 21st January 2020

Class 3MB Class 3J

Best wishes, Mrs Shaw, Ms Iqbal, Mrs Melchor-Bray, Miss Harris and Mr Hetherington

I give permission for my child $_$					to attend
the Science Museum, London on	Friday 17th	January	2020/Tuesday	21st January	2020,
returning at approximately 4.3	Opm.				

I will require a school packed lunch. YES/NO.

Signed _____

